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National Association of Tax Professionals announces 2021 board of directors 

One new member elected  

 

APPLETON, Wis. (Jan. 27, 2021) – Members of the National Association of Tax Professionals (NATP) 
elected one new member to its 2021 board of directors. Charles Markham, MST, EA, joins eight 
additional board members who will guide the association through the coming year.  

Other board members include: Brett Rosser, EA, president; Jaimee Hammer, EA, vice president; Sherri 
Hoskisson, EA, MST, secretary; Jim Vann, CRTP, AFSP, treasurer; Sally Achord, EA; Melissa Bowman, EA; 
and Richard Ganong, MBA, EA.  

Rosser served his first year as board president in 2020. He has previously served on the National Finance 
Committee and as vice president.  

All board members must work full time or part time in the tax preparation industry and have been an 
NATP member for three of the last five years, one of which is the year preceding their nomination.  

Board members serve a three-year term beginning on Jan. 1, immediately following the member’s 
election and can serve only three consecutive candidacies within any 14-year period.  

Members of the NATP Board of Directors help set the standard for excellence and integrity in the tax 
industry. Our board members build relationships, identify challenges and develop solutions. 

### 

About NATP: The National Association of Tax Professionals (NATP) is the largest association dedicated to 
equipping tax professionals with the resources, connections and education they need to provide the 
highest level of service to their clients. 22,000 members rely on NATP to deliver professional 
connections, content expertise and advocacy that provides them with the support they need to best 
serve their clients. The NATP headquarters is located in Appleton, WI. To learn more, visit 
www.natptax.com.  

Looking for a tax expert? Rhonda Collins, EA, CPA, MBA, is the director of tax content and government 
relations at the National Association of Tax Professionals (NATP). Collins has a diverse background of 
over 25 years in the industry. As a licensed CPA and EA, Collins can represent clients before the IRS. She 
is available for phone or video interviews to discuss federal tax topics including tax law change and its 
implications, taxpayer issues, tax preparer regulation and more. To schedule an interview with Collins, 
contact nkasten@natptax.com. 
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